
SXV200B 

Connect, control and enjoy 
SiriusXM though the vehicle's 
in-dash audio system; no special 
translators or cable adapters are 
needed

Compact size hides discreetly 
behind the dash for a fully inte-
grated look

Single interface cable connection 
to SiriusXM-Ready car stereo 
simplifies installation

Pause, Rewind and Replay up to 30 
minutes of live Satellite Radio*

Get every SiriusXM Satellite Radio 
channel including SiriusXM Latino

Discover new music and tag for 
purchase with iTunes radio 
tagging*

Compatible with all SiriusXM-Ready 
car stereo receivers from leading 
manufacturers. Look for the 
SiriusXM-Ready logo

Tune Start™, Tune Scan™, Show 
Finder, Featured Favorites

Works on the SiriusXM Network

Antenna available separately:  
R16-9029 - Antenna, SXV Tuner 

SPECIFICATIONS
Width: 3.42 inches 87.0 mm
Height: 2.0 inches 51.8 mm
Depth: 0.7 inches 17.9 mm
Weight:3.0 ounces 85.0 grams
Battery Life: 
Display Type: 
Display Width:  0.0 inches 0.0 mm
Display Height: 0.0 inches 0.0 mm
Other Specification: Cable Length - 
25.6in (650mm)

SiriusXM Connect Vehicle Tuner

Replaces SXV100B
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